
Friday, January 13th is the final day 

to purchase an HBW yearbook! 

 

Yearbooks can be purchased at: 

www.yearbookforever.com 

(Search for “Whitehorne”) 

 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the yearbook 

advisers at hbwyearbook@veronaschools.org . 

 

Information about pricing can be found on the attached order 

form or at www.yearbookforever.com.  
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